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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
RE: PUBLIC CONSULTATION - OPP POLICING PROPOSAL SURVEY LAUNCH 

 
 

As part of the public consultation process regarding the consideration of the submitted OPP 
Policing Contract Costing Proposal, the City of Dryden has launched an online survey to gather 
public input. The online survey will be open from Monday, June 7, 2021 thru Monday, July 5, 
2021 and can be accessed on the City of Dryden’s website at www.dryden.ca/policecosting. 
Paper copies are available for pick up and drop off at City Hall in Dryden.  
 
Questions and comments regarding this matter can be submitted by email to 
generalinquiries@dryden.ca or by mail at the below address. Comments received on or before 
Wednesday, July 7, 2021 will be considered by City Council through this consultation period.    
 
Mail to Address: 

 
Dryden City Hall 
30 Van Horne Ave 
Dryden, ON P8N 2A7 
Attn: OPP Costing Review  

 
The public is also reminded that a Virtual Public Consultation Meeting has been scheduled on 
Thursday, June 24, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. Meeting details and instructions for how to take part in 
this public meeting can be found on the City’s website at www.dryden.ca/policecosting.  
 
For information on the police costing process, please visit the City of Dryden website and select 
City Services, Dryden Police Costing.    
 
 
DATED AT THE CITY OF DRYDEN THIS 7th DAY OF JUNE 2021. 
 
 
Roger Nesbitt, City CAO                 
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